
 

Dear Year 1 

You are invited to Pirate School on 
Tuesday 23rd April from 8.45am to 
3.15pm at Purbrook Infant School. 

Please come dressed as a pirate for 
the day and be ready to learn lots of 
pirate skills. Daggers, cutlasses and 
aggressive parrots need to stay at 
home please!! 

From 

Captain Blackbeard and his Crew 


